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TO:                 Members of Gahanna City Council
 
FROM:           Jeffrey B. Spence, Chief of Police
 
DATE:            April 23, 2019
 
RE:                 New Liquor Permits
                        Stadium Bar LLC
                        dba Stadium Sports Bar
                        101 Mill Street, Suite B105
                        Gahanna, OH   43230

 
 
The Division of Police has no objection to the new D2, D3, D3A and D6 liquor permits at this
location.
 
The listed business has no criminal records on file at the Gahanna Division of Police.
 
 
 
__________________________________________
Jeffrey B. Spence, Chief of Police
 
 
 
cc:  Mayor Thomas R. Kneeland
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